
Angela Grey Beauty: Salon Information

I am sure you will agree - COVID-19 has given us all many challenges. For the safety and
wellbeing of all my clients, this document was written to share with you the current guidelines of
the beauty industry I now need to follow within my salon to help combat the risk of COVID-19,
so you can visit me with confidence.
Thank you for reading through this carefully, and adhering to the slight changes I have had to
make in order to stay open. I’m very much looking forward to welcoming you for your beauty
treatments! I want to reassure you that I’ve taken every measure possible to keep you safe
during your visit.

-Angela
● I can only accept pre-booked appointments.
● When booking an appointment with me, please ensure you tell me exactly what

treatments you would like, so I can gauge timings and not overrun.
● I am limiting the number of clients per day, so I can leave time in between clients to fully

sanitise and clean the beauty room and client bathroom.
● I can only allow one person into the salon at a time. Friends/relatives travelling with you

will need to wait in the car, or perhaps they may like a short walk into Bath City Centre.
● I will be wearing a face mask at all times during your visit.
● If you would like to pick up a coffee before your appointment time from Coffee#1 just

round the corner you are very welcome, or bring your own hot drink.
● Please do not bring food into the salon.
● I will provide bottled mineral water, still or sparkling during your treatment.
● Masks/face coverings must be worn during initial arrival at the salon.
● Payment: Bank transfer or cash is accepted.
● IMPORTANT: If you or anyone in your household are showing signs/symptoms of

COVID-19, you will need to postpone and rearrange your appointment until you
are feeling better and have self-isolated. If I show any symptoms or need to isolate
I will contact you and let you know.

http://www.coffee1.co.uk/locations/bath

